Community Appearance Board
WOW Award Winner
October 2012

Louis and Katrina Griffin
2820 Southwest 4" Court
Fort Lauderdale

Melrose Manors Homeowners — District Il Commissioner DuBose

Welcome Community Appearance Board members Pamelia Harris and Marilyn
Mammano.

Mr. and Mrs Griffin are Ft. Lauderdale natives with deep roots and family ties in the
community. They have resided in their home about 33 years. He is a retired
Longshoreman and she is a Teacher’s Assistant at Meadow Brook Elementary School
in the BCPS system.

Mr. Griffin loves working in the yard and seeing his property organized and beautiful. He
did all of his own lawn maintenance until previous surgeries created the need to hire
someone to take care of his property, but he still manages to put a few personal
touches on it. The photo shows the beautiful manicured lawn and topiaries at the
entrance walkway as well as the precise edging and sculpted hedging around the

property.

Mrs. Griffin likes working with children and families in the Melrose community and Mr.
Griffin is an avid fly fisherman. The couple owns investment property in Ft. Lauderdale.
The Griffins love to spend time together in their neighborhood and live by their motto,
“We need to build up our community and invest in it. Always keep God first.

The Fort Lauderdale City Commission and the Community Appearance Board proudly
present the WOW Award for October 2012 to Louis and Katrina Griffin and thank
them for enhancing their neighborhood and the City of Fort Lauderdale.

We are pleased to present you both with a certificate of appreciation from the City
Commission, a gift certificate and an orchid donated by Home Depot to celebrate the
recognition.
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